COPY.
Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

10th June, 1921,

Dear 8irs,
I have to inform you that I am advised by

the Soeiety's Surveyors at Middlesbrough that a set of
Engines No.1947 which have recently been completed by
i Messrs, Blair & Co. Ltd., have been forwarded to your
Port by the s.s, "CABO MENOR" consigned to Messrs. The

Sociedad Espanola de Construccion Naval.

I shall therefore be glad if you will
endeavour to ascertain the final destination of the
Engines in question, and advise me in due course.

I am, Dear 8irs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
BILBAO,.
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